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General Customer Information 
 
 
 
 
 

München, 15.02.2016 
 
 
 
 

Dear valued business partner, 

 

Due to the acquisition of FCT electronic GmbH and the integration into the internal systems of Molex LLC we 

need to link each part number of FCT electronic GmbH with a unique Molex Material Number. 

 

To make this change easier for you as our valued business partner we continue to show the origin part 

number of FCT electronic GmbH as so called “Vendor Material Number” or “Old Material Number” wherever it 

is possible. 

 

If you have a general question or need our support to identify the correct Molex Material Number, please 

contact your local sales responsible. 

Best regards, 

 

i.A. Kai Notté 

Inside Sales 

FCT electronic GmbH 

 


